PUBLIC NOTICE

Ngwath

MUNICIPALITY
<aiER

The home of harmony, prosperity and growth

IDP REVIEW PROCESS PLAN 2026 - 27 FINANCIAL YEAR

Notice is hereby given in terms Section 28 (2) of the Local Government: Municipal Systems
Act, 2000 (Act 32 of 2000 as amended) that; on 29 August 2025, Ngwathe Municipal Council
approved its IDP Process Plan for the development of the Integrated Development Plan,
Budget and PMS for 2026-27.

In line with the Act, the Municipality is required to give notice to the local community of
particulars of the process it intends to follow.

The IDP Process Plan specifies timeframes, actions, procedures, and appropriate
mechanisms for public participation and alignment.

The document can be accessed in our municipal website: www.ngwathe fs.gov.za.

For more information, please contact the following email addresses:

Office of the Municipal Manager Office of the Chief Financial Officer
IDP Office Budget & Treasury Office

Mr. | Mosala (Manager: IDP) Ms. L Lepele (Acting Manager: Budget)
Email: mosalai@ngwathe.co.za Email: lepelel@ngwathe.co.za
puseletsom@ngwathe.co.za budgetsubmissions@ngwathe.co.za

idpsubmissions@ngwathe.co.za

Dr FP Mothan
MUNICIPAL MANAGER



